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Prof. Anatoly Zagorodny
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National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine
Volodymyrska Str., 54,
Kyiv, 01601, Ukraine
September 22, 2020

Dear Prof. Anatoly Zagorodny,

The Chinese Academy of Sciences shows its high respect to the National Academy of
Sciences (NAS) of Ukraine and to you personally.

CAS attaches great importance to the cooperation with the NAS of Ukraine. As a
Vice-President of the NAS of Ukraine, you have made great contributions to
strengthening cooperation between our two academies. I still recall the meeting with
you during my visit to Ukraine last May. I am deeply impressed by your
professionalism, charisma and enthusiasm for cooperation with China. We thank you
for the warm welcome and carefully prepared program for our delegation in Kiev.

I learn that you are running for the post of President of NAS of Ukraine, and I
sincerely wish you succeed. I am confident that with our joint efforts, scientific
cooperation between our two academies will reach a new height.

Yours sincerely,

/ m
/
Tao Zhang

Vice-President
Chinese Academy of Sciences




